
I would like to comment on the real ID  concerns some people have.  I believe the state of Alaska should just offer 
one Driver's license or I D for the entire state that complies with the federal requirements.  Having two kinds  will 
be complicated.  People may not realize the consequences of not being able to fly or even drive to the lower 48.  
What about people needing to go out of state for medical reasons or even a death in the family?  At the very least 
there should be public service announcements to inform people of the possible consequences of opting out.
Sincerely,
Jan Chatto
Kodiak
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